May 11, 2020

PTO Meeting and Election

1.

The PTO will purchase 55 cards, Dairy Queen gift cards, and stamps to send to
each MSA staff member as a ‘Thank You’ for Staff Appreciation. The PTO loves
our staff and appreciates each one. Especially, as we’re going through this
Distance Learning situation.

a. Diane will buy the gift cards and cards.

b. Amanda will address the envelopes and purchase the stamps.

i. Each gift card will be for $10 at Dairy Queen.

The PTO will rollover any unused funds from the 19/20 school year to the 20/21
school year.
Kim Jensen will send the link to order sprit wear to Mr. G. He will send this link
to all new 6™ grade families.
The new 20/21 Budget has been approved.
Election Results:

a. Diane Erickson — President (until a replacement can be found)
b. Amanda Stout — VP/Activities Coordinator
c. Michelle Kloncz — Secretary
d. Kim Jensen - Treasurer



